
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

From: Kimberly Greer, Assistant to the City Manager 

Date: November 14, 2011  

Subject: Update on Transference of Fire and EMS calls  

 

On Monday, October 3, 2011 the Chattahoochee River 911 Authority, or ChatComm, began 
answering 911 calls for Dunwoody. As DeKalb County provides fire and emergency medical 
service (EMS) to Dunwoody, calls for these needs are transferred to DeKalb County’s 911 
Center for service.   

Councilman Ross requested a monthly update regarding the transference of fire and EMS 
calls.  Staff has requested call data from ChatComm and DeKalb County through November 
13, 2011 and will present additional information at the Council Meeting.  
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